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January 15, 2004 
 

NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION 
OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING (CR-102) 

(Set for Wednesday, January 28, 2004) 
 
RE: Remote-Controlled Operations Rules, WAC 480-62-125, WAC 480-62-320; 
 Docket No. TR-021465 
 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Commission Staff has completed a discussion draft of changes to the remote-
controlled operations rule in WAC 480-62-320, and accompanying definitions in 
WAC 480-62-125.  This revised draft reflects the previous rounds of written 
comments received through October 24, 2003, and oral comments received at 
workshops held on March 19, August 12, and October 28, 2003..   
 
The pre CR-102 comment summaries/response grids are available for inspection 
on the Commission’s web site at http://www.wutc.wa.gov/021465 as is the 
current version of the proposed draft rules in both legislative and “clean” 
versions.  If you are unable to access the Commission’s web page and would like 
a copy of the proposed draft rules and/or comment summaries, please contact 
the records center at (360) 664-1234. 
 
The proposed rules will be presented to the Commission on Wednesday, 
January 28, 2004, for approval to file a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102).  
The open meeting will be held in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second floor, 
Chandler Plaza, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W., Olympia, Washington.  Your 
oral comments on the rule proposals will be welcomed at this meeting. 
 
If you need additional information please call Mike Rowswell at (360) 664-1265 
or e-mail at mrowswel@wutc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


